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Potluck at 
CheonShimWon this 

Sunday! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone! This Sunday (October 22nd) we'll be having a potluck at 

CheonShinWon for lunch (12noon) so we're inviting every family to bring a small 

dish enough to feed at least 5 to 7 people! We'd like to get an idea of what 

families will be bringing so there can be a good balance of meal choices :) 

Please fill out the form below if you're thinking of bringing something! 

 
L e t  u s  k n o w  w h a t  y o u ’ r e  b r i n g i n g !

 

  



 

 

 

Halloween Party Next 
Week! 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us on Saturday October 29th to celebrate Halloween together! If a Saturday 

afternoon filled with games, competition, music, all while wearing costumes 

sound fun to you, this if for you! More details to come. If you would like to help 

make this happen click the link below :D 

 
C l i c k  h e r e !

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 


